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20th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We will be holding our Harvest Festival Service on Friday 29th September at 9.30am in St 
Mary’s Church.  As usual we welcome the support of as many parents and friends as 
possible to join with us in this celebration. Please note that this is for Reception to Year 6 
pupils only.  As our Nursery children are only just settling in to their new school we will 
celebrate Harvest with them in school.  We will not take them over to Church with us. 
 
This year, if pupils wish, they can bring in a donation for The Wrexham Food Bank.  Please 
bring any donations to school on Monday.  They are currently in urgent need of the 
following items: 

• Tinned rice pudding 

• Tinned ham/corn beef 

• Tinned tomatoes and tinned tuna 

• Crackers and nuts 

• Coffee and tea 

• Tinned vegetables 

• Pasta 

• Tinned fruit 
 
All items dropped off in school will be delivered to the food bank in Wrexham. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs N Booth 
Headteacher 
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